Dear Mr. Szenher,

My comments relate to Reg. 6, Act 954, proposed changes to APC&EC Reg. 6. Most of the revisions
proposed to conform to provisions in Act 954 appear to impede ADEQ's ability to protect our water,
which | do understand that Act 954 itself attempts to undermine.

Pamela E. Stewart
On ThursdaySep 19, 13, at 10:49 AM, Szenher, Doug wrote:

> Thank you for your comments. Your statement does not reference a particular issue. Currently our
agency has open comment periods involving more than one water-quality related matter. Is there a
particular issue for which you intended your comments to apply?

>

> Doug Szenher

> Public Outreach and Assistance Division Arkansas Department of

> Environmental Quality

> 5301 Northshore Drive

> North Little Rock, AR 72118

>501-682-0915

> doug@adeg.state.ar.us

> From: Stewart J & P [mailto:jampackl@mac.com]

> Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2013 10:39 AM

> To: Reg-Comment

> Subject: Protect all AR waters

>

> Lack of water is expected to be the next crisis. Arkansas now has water it needs, but bordering states
are already looking to Arkansas to supplement their supplies. Future population growth and agriculture
will put more demands on the supply. Relaxing regulations to allow more pollution of any kind would be
extremely dangerous. All streams should be kept as pure as possible. Businesses which create waste
should pay for treatment on their own properties, rather than using streams as free garbage disposal for
taxpayers to clean up somewhere downstream.

>

> Thank you.

> Pamela E. Stewart

> PO Box 632

> Jasper, AR 72641
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